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Day Pitney's Pro Bono Work with SCARC Guardianship 
Services Highlighted by NJ.com
Day Pitney's pro bono program helping families of developmentally disabled adults obtain guardianship of their relatives was 

mentioned in a NJ.com article on June 2, featuring the Sussex County Association for Retarded Citizens' (SCARC) 

Guardianship Services. Attorneys from Day Pitney's office offer free legal representation for SCARC Guardianship Services 

clients experiencing economic hardship. 

The full article can be found here. 
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